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RE: Support for the Elfrida Urban Boundary Expansion 

Dear Mayor and Members of Hamilton City Council, 

I am Dan Drori from Wyse Meter Solutions, a Submetering Utilities business that has been working with 

local Hamilton developers for well over 15 years. We have 125 employees, and we rely on local 

development to keep our team working. 

Right now, the economy feels like it is shifting every day. There is uncertainty across Canada, changes in 

leadership, and talk of United States tariffs under President Trump. It is hard to plan ahead, but one thing 

is clear. We want to keep Hamilton strong for future generations. 

That is why we support the Elfrida urban boundary expansion because it gives trades and small/medium 

businesses a lifeline. 

We hope you will vote to approve the Elfrida boundary expansion to give Hamilton workers like us a 

better shot at stability and good paying local jobs. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

/,' 

Dan Drori 

Executive Vice President, Sales & Marketing 

Wyse Meter Solutions Inc. wysemeter.com PO Sox 418 RPO Steeles West, North York, ON M3J 0J3 




